
These are the minutes of the Sept 8, 2016 Rotary ReWine Satellite meeting: 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:15 

 

Attendees: Susan Crain, Orville Crain, Braxton Gerdes, Jeanette Harris, Asaline Scott 

 

Jeanette Harris gave an overview of Jon Severson's presentation at the noon meeting showcasing what 

MAISD is doing in partnership with the Community. Jeanette said "It makes me proud that we chose to 

move to Muskegon. I consider Muskegon to be our permanent home...we absolutely love being a part of 

and we are committed to Muskegon's growth and good works."  

 

We enthusiastically congratulate Doug Wood on receiving the Paul Harris Fellowship...What a well-earned 

honor! 

 

Susan Crain gave an update on the ReWine (Satellite) group's upcoming November 3rd showing of the 

documentary, "The Shot Felt Around the World". We are in need of sponsorship support, so if you you 

have connections, please let us know if we can count on you. Flyers with details are available. 

 

Braxton Gerdes, President of MCC's Rotaract, reported that they currently have 10 members. He gave an 

update of several successful projects they have completed throughout the year. He reported that MCC's 

Rotaract meeting will be held next Wednesday, September 14th.  Also, the Rotaract District Conference 

will be held this fall in Cadillac at McQuire's Resort.  

 

During our discussion of the LEDA presentation at a previous noon meeting, Orville Crain suggested that 

in addition to requiring attendance at one evening ReWine (Satellite) group meeting, Rotary might also 

consider requiring attendance to at least one Diversity & Inclusion Committee meeting as a requirement 

for removal of a new member's Red Star. Excellent suggestion to be presented to the Diversity & Inclusion 

and Red Star Committees! 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:15 pm and members were encouraged to attend the Muskegon Museum of 

Art Sculpture Exhibit event. 

--  

Regards, 

 

Asaline 

 


